
 

                                                                            OMS PTO Meeting Agenda 
   November 16, 2023 

 
 

Welcome & Introduction of Officers:   

Jen-Hope Belis- Co-President 

Heather Dinkel- Co-President 

Nicole Cyr- Co-Vice President 

Jess Marshall- Co-Vice President 

Michele Hildebrand-Secretary 

Stephanie Mulhall-Treasurer 

 
           Communication Reminders:  

● Facebook: Oasis Middle PTO 
● Facebook: OMS/OHS Parent Support Group 
● Find Us Online @ www.oasismiddleschool.net: Agenda, Minutes, and Calendar are online. 

● Contact Us: oms.pto@oasiscs.org  
 

Guest Speaker: 
Mrs. Corey, OHS Principal: Could not make it, Jen-Hope reviewed some upcoming important dates. 

• Open House for all 8th Graders Thursday, Dec 14 from 6-8 pm 

• Presentation will be done at OMS in January for Students 

• Application for AICE is online on the OHS website – due in January for all 8th-grade students 
interested.  

 
President Report:  

Past Events:  
● Gator Jog – Goal Reached Goal! 

○ Thank You OMS Families! 
○ Spirt week will be December 18-22 
○ Friday 11-17 Ice Cream party and DJ lunch 

● Halloween Appreciation Event 
○ Thank you to the team, it was a very successful event. 

■ Thank you to Farmer Joe's and Publix for the donations. 
● OES Fall Festival 

 
Upcoming Events: 

● Concession Stands 

○ Home games on Monday 11/29 and Thursday 12/7 

■ More Dates coming 

○ Need Volunteers 

○ Look at Facebook for opportunities. 

● Winter Dance 

○ Committee Lead – Jess Marshall 

■ Date Change:  January 19th, 6-9 pm 

■ 300 Kids in OMS Gym 

http://www.oasismiddleschool.net/


■ $20 per student 

■ Lots of fun surprises. 

● Spring Dance 

○ Thursday, March 28, 2024 

○ Sock Hop or ShamRock N Roll 

○ Committee Lead: Cathy Stout 

○ Limit to 200 kids in the OMS Cage 

● 8th Grade Celebration Week 

○ May 20-May 24 Fun Week 

○ May 23:  Moving Up Ceremony 

○ May 24: Dance – La Venezia 

           

             Treasurer’s Report:  

● Current Balance 17K 
● Income & Expenses 

 

          
      Governing Board Update:    

• OMS Representative, Gregor Schade 
o Unable to make it. 

      

 

 

 



  Foundation Report:  (www.CapeCharterFoundation.org) 

Past Events:  
● Rally on the Green, Saturday, October 28th @ Cape Royal Golf Course 

○ 60 People participated. 
● Auction 

○ 12K Raised. 
○ Thank You! 

 
Upcoming Events: 

● Lighthouse Award Nominations and Volunteer Opportunities 

○ The Award 

■ The Program is designed to honor the most deserving teachers within our Chater School 

System 

■  
○ Nomination Due Dec 1st at 5pm 

● Save the date for Putt-Putt on Friday, March 8th 

 
               

http://www.capecharterfoundation.org/


Principal’s Report: Mr. Donnie Hopper 

● Governing Board 

○ The city is aligning all community boards, and committees. 

○ All Board members will be removed on Nov 30th. 

○ First City Council meeting in December – applicants can address the Council to express their 

interest in Joining our Governing Board 

○ City Council has final approval.  

● Gator Guys 

○ 5 guys have signed up. 

○ Looking forward to having them before Christmas 

● Communication –  

○ Facebook Weekly update 

○ Developing a School App – coming soon 

● SAC Meeting 

○ Fast Testing 

■ Progress Monitoring 2 

● Reading –Dec 12 

● Math – Dec 14 

■ Progress Monitoring 3 (End of year) 

● State Writing Assessment – Wednesday, April 3 

● NGSSS Science – Thursday, May 9 

● Civic EOC – Thursday, May 9 

● Fast Reading – Tuesday, May 14 

● Fast Math (Algebra EOC) – Thursday, May 16 

 

○ Best Middle Schools U.S News & World Report Ranking 

 
 

 
 
 
 



Open Discussion  
● No date yet for School Grades 

 
Next Meeting: Thursday, Feb 29 (Zoom) 

● Guest speaker:  Mrs. Collins to talk about Oasis Systems 
● QR code to scan for volunteers to be posted on the PTO site.  

 
Adjournment  

● Happy Thanksgiving! 
 

                            

PTO Meeting Reminder 2023-2024 
●  Meetings are held via ZOOM at 6:30 p.m.  
●  Different speakers at each meeting (All speakers are subject to change) 
●  We encourage staff to join too!  
 

 


